
Legal Notice 

TOWN OF WAREHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 

WANKINQUOAH AVENUE SEWER REPAIR 

CONTRACT NO. 2023-002 

 

 

The Town of Wareham, Massachusetts, acting through its Water Pollution Control Facility, is 

seeking sealed bids for "Town of Wareham, Massachusetts, Wankinquoah Avenue Sewer 

Repair, Contract No. 2023-002", in accordance with the Contract Documents prepared by 

BETA GROUP, INC. 

 

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Town Administrator, Attn: Patty Neal, Memorial 

Town Hall, 54 Marion Road, Wareham, MA 02571 until 2:00 P.M. local time on Wednesday 

December 6, 2023, at which time and place, said Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Bid 

submissions must be in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Town of Wareham, Massachusetts, 

Wankinquoah Avenue Sewer Repair, Contract No. 2023-002”.  

Bid documents and Specifications may be obtained on or after 5:00 pm on Tuesday, November 

21 2023 on the Town’s website:  https://www.wareham.ma.us/bids-rfps.  The prospective bidder 

is responsible for checking to see if any addenda have been issued prior to submitting their bid. 

Any addenda will be posted on the Town’s website and Commbuys.   

 

 

 

 

 


